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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: 05/05/15 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject: 2015 First Quarter Crime Stats 
 

Contact:  PIO Brittany Powell 
 Office  (707) 441-4388 

 Work Cell  (707) 601-5388 

 

Prepared by: PIO Powell 

 
 

In the first quarter of 2015, Eureka recorded 25 violent crime reports, compared to 40 

during the same time period of 2014- a decrease of 37.5%.  Property crime increased 

22% during the same time comparison. 

 

March 2015 had the lowest number of residential burglaries since January 2013, with 10 

reports.  While residential burglaries were down, other property crimes continue to rise. 

March 2015 had the highest number of larceny reports taken since January 2013, at 183 

reports.   

 

The Eureka Police Department hopes that sharing this information will drive a greater 

awareness of crime and demonstrate our desire to work with the community.  We encourage 

residents to join a Neighborhood Watch and help communicate crime trends in their area.   

The attached graphs show total crime reports, violent crime reports, residential burglary 

reports, and crime totals by quarter.   

CHARTS BELOW 
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